
 

6 September 2017     Term 3     Week 8 

UPCOMING DATES 

TERM 

 

Week 8 

Thursday 7/9 

Yr-4 Movie & Technology Reward 

Day 

Friday 8/9 

9:15am Yr-1 & 6 Mass 

Week 9 

Monday 11/9 

9:00am Assembly-KB 

Tuesday 12/9 

Kindergarten Excursion- Royal 

Botanic Gardens 

Wednesday 13/9 

Yr-3 Excursion- Wattamolla 

Thursday 14/9 

Yr-1 Excursion– Tree Tops 

Friday 15/9 

Stage 2 Touch Gala Day  

Week 10 

Monday 18/9 

9:00am Assembly-KG 

Friday 22/9 

Last day of term 3 

 

 

 

NOTES SENT HOME TODAY 

¶  Spring 17 School Holiday 
Guide 

 

NOTES SENT HOME 
MONDAY  

¶  Year 1 Excursion Tree Tops 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

The word “culture’ has been quite prominent in my discussions recently with friends 

and something very close to my personal beliefs regarding my role as a principal of 

a school, coach of a team and individual.  I believe that it’s through culture 

relationships blossom, people trust and success is achieved.  The Melbourne 

Storm rugby league team under the leadership of some exceptionally “once in a life 

time players” and an astute coaching staff led by Craig Bellamy seems to ooze that 

word culture in its organisation.  Sure they have had the odd mishap/indiscretion 

but the team continues to rise, both through their results on and off the field and 

their ability to bring in so called average players into the organisation and make 

them better as players than one would anticipate.   

During my recent long service leave, I had the opportunity to read “Legacy… What 
the All Blacks can teach us about the business of life” by James Kerr.  For anyone 
who knows anything about rugby union, the long term success of the All Blacks 
would have many proclaiming that they are the most successful sporting team in 
history. The culture developed and established throughout time the author, James 
Kerr states is based on some key principles that I believe we can reflect upon as a 
school community, employer/employee of an organisation, coach or parent, family 
and individual. 

Character ï never to big to do the small things that need to be done 

Adapt ï when youôre on top of your game, change your game 

Purpose ï ask ñwhyò and articulate the reason for doing something 

Responsibility ï leaders create leaders and handover responsibility to others 

Learn ï every mistake provides an opportunity to be better 

Create a Learning Environment - the first stage of learning is silence, the 
second stage is listening 

Expectations ï embrace and aim for the highest cloud 

Preparation ï train to win and practise under pressure 

Pressure ï control your attention 

Authenticity ï keep it real and know oneself 

Sacrifice ï champions do extra 

Language ï same language held by all that binds them together 

Ritual ï create a culture through rituals 

Whakapapa ï plant trees youôll never see grow 

Legacy ï this is your time, write your own story 

Whilst our personal life may not result in premierships or achievements of the 
Melbourne Storm or the All Blacks, we can reflect upon our establishment or 
contribution to the culture of our organisation, community group and family.  
Naturally some of these are more appropriate for particular parts of our life and the 
people we meet, however, they all have a focus on both self improvement and 
team/organisation improvement to make it a better place.  No doubt something we 
all aspire to do. 

Steven 

Principal 

School Contact Details  

School Principal: Steven Jones                   

8832 1100                         

OLMCWenty@parra.catholic.edu.au  

www.olmcwentworthville.catholic.edu.  

Parish Contact Details  

Parish Priest: Fr Denis Andrew            

9631 8302                         

ocarms@tpg.com.au 

www.olmcwenty.org.au                           

The Community of OLMC is  Safe and  Respectful 



MERIT  CERTIFICATES  

NAME  CLASS 

Alyna, Ethan 

Elyssa, Jesse 

KB                

KG 

Mason, Chelsea 

Amelia, Jose  

1B                 

1G 

Abraham, Gabriella 

Antoine, Ashley 

2B                 

2G 

Lara, Rouba  

Lachlan, Jerome  

3B                  

3G 

Claudia, Nishan 

Marisol, Cristian  

4B                  

4G 

Claudia , Matthew 

Theresa, Jared  

5B                   

5G 

Amirah, Thomas   

Luka, Georgett 

6B                 

6G 

CHILDREN’S SACRAMENTAL PROGRAMME 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION The second week of 
workshops are underway, and our families are gathering 
to intentionally live and grow in their faith. The children 
are listening to stories of how families celebrate different 
occasions, and how this is reflected in the Mass. Please 
pray for these families, that their workshops may be 
fruitful and interesting.  

SCHOOL UNIFORMS 

NAPLAN ONLINE SCHOOL READINESS TESTING 

STAR CARD REWARDS 

                   ‘PRINCIPAL’S AWARD’                                   

Alfio, Aleisha                                            

 ‘PLATINUM AWARD’                                                   

Marisol, Eva                                            

‘OPAL AWARD’                                                          

David, Jacinta, Chloe, Damon, Kiara, Mia,               

Thomas                                 

‘GOLD AWARD’                                                         

Tony, Abraham, Chatlotte, Alannah, Amirah, Angelina, 

Antoino, Bianka, Damen, Emily, Kiara, Maya, Daniel,                                                       

SCHOOL FEES 

OLMC PARISH REFURBISHMENT 

Contracts have been signed and renovations will     
commence on Monday 11 September. The Church will 
NOT be available on a WEEKDAY. Weekday masses 
will take place in the Narthex. The Parish will continue to 
use the Church for masses on the weekend. First 
Communion will be in the Church as usual. 

Reminder: All 2017 School Fees are now due.              

Thank you.  

This week the children in Year 3 and Year 5 have been 
participating in The NAPLAN Online 2017 School  
Readiness Testing. The trial has been a positive       
experience. The children have found the online testing 
interface fairly easy to use. We had a few technical 
problems, which were able to be rectified. Despite it 
being a test the children felt quite positive about the  
experience. There will be no results sent to parents or 
the school for this assessment, as it is just a trail of the 
process and technology.  

Now is a good time to try on your summer uniforms and 

ensure all is in readiness for Term 4. Please book your 

appointment for uniform fittings as soon as possible 

using the website www.schoolinterviews.com.au and 

the code cba8u. A reminder that the new style           

uniforms will be compulsory for all students from Term 1 

2018. 

STAGE 3 MATHS OLYMPIAD  

Wow! What a fantastic year for the mathematical thinking and confidence of our Stage 3 students.  

Throughout Term 2 and 3, we have had more than 70 students compete in Maths Olympiad and a further 30 students engage in 

problem solving activities. The Maths Olympiad consists of five separate contests held approximately one month apart. The ove ral l 

aim is to encourage studnets to develop important mathematical problem solving skills. Although students are competing agains t  

other members of their class and teams from other schools, they are primarily competing against themselves.  

Our results show that all students have gained a deeper understanding of problem solving strategies and have increased their   

success in answering challenging problems.  

Three students from Year 6, Damon, Maya and Tiana, have been part of Maths Olympiad since Year 4 and many others have     

competed in more than one. Damon set himself a personal goal at the start of the competition to achieve perfect scores in eac h o f 

the 5 contests. Yesterday, he scored 5/5 for his final paper which brings his overall score to 25/25. Congratulations Damon.  

The enthusiasm, determination and willingness to learn displayed by all students is amazing. We look forward to our official   

placement and overall success from APSMO in the near future. Congratulations to everyone for a job well done!                       

Kath -  Maths Olympiad Coordinator  



LIBRARY NEWS 

PARENTS AND FRIENDS  

 WOOLWORTHS EARN & LEARN  

PREMIER’S READING CHALLENGE 

This column is compiled by P&F Communications.  
If you have any queries or wish to contribute please email                                                                   
olmcwenty@parra.catholic.edu.au and attention it to P&F                                                                                  
Communications. 

 THANK YOU P&F   

Fathers’ Day  
We hope that every father, grandfather and father figure 
in our community had a lovely time at the Fathers’ Day 
breakfast on Friday morning. Thank you to Pauline Raad 
for coordinating this event and to everyone who helped to 
ensure the breakfast was a success. Thanks also to    
Bernadette Nolan for organising the Fathers’ Day Mass 
and to Fr Martinho for celebrating with us. 
We hope that every father felt loved and appreciated for 
all that they do on Sunday, and that the gifts your children 
brought were well received. Thank you to 
all the men of our community for the effort 
they make in raising our children. 
What Makes a Dad?                                                              
God took the strength of a mountain, the 
majesty of a tree, the warmth of a summer 
sun, the calm of a quiet sea, the generous soul of nature, 
the comforting arm of night, the wisdom of the ages, the 
power of the eagle's flight, the joy of a morning in spring, 
the faith of a mustard seed, the patience of eternity, the 
depth of a family need, then God combined these            
qualities; when there was nothing more to add, he knew 
his masterpiece was complete, and so, he called it ... Dad                                                    
Fathers’ Day Raffle Prizes                                                
Thank you to everyone who bought a ticket for the      
Fathers’ Day Raffle, your support is truly appreciated. 
Thanks once again to everyone who donated prizes and 
congratulations to all our winners.                                              
1
st
 Prize: Capino Coffee machine with coffee won by 

Kellie                                                                                
2
nd
 Prize: $100 Super Cheap Auto voucher won by 

Eknoor                                                                                          
3
rd
 Prize: $100 Bunnings voucher won by Emily                                                                               

4
th
 Prize: Tekraft 73 Piece socket set won by Amelia                                                                              

5
th
 Prize: Wesco circular saw won by Chelsea Bryant                   

6
th
 Prize: Wesco cordless drill driver won by Anthony                                                                                   

7
th
 Prize: Karakal Superlite sports luggage won by Eva                                                                                  

8
th
 Prize: Altius portable DVD player won by Aiden                                                                                      

9
th
 Prize: Stanley screwdriver set won by Nishan                                                                                        

10
th
 Prize: Everdue 5-piece Barbecue Set won by     

Gabriella                                                                         
11
th
 Prize: Thermos 54 Collapsible cooler won by Kinjal                                                                              

12
th
 Prize: Wesco cordless screwdriver won by Vincent  

Thank you to the Parents & Friends for the delicious 
Fathers’ Day breakfast and to all the family       
members who attended the Eucharistic celebration 
after breakfast.  

Two more weeks to collect your earn and learn  

stickers! Spend $10 on groceries and receive one 

sticker to be redeemed for educational supplies for our 

school! Earn and Learn finishes on Tuesday 18
th
        

September so make sure to get your sticker sheets in.                                                                                                                                                     

We are now in our last week of the Premier’s Reading 
Challenge. Those children who are still to complete the 
challenge have one last chance to send their list of 
books to Olimpia by Thursday 7 September. We are 
very close to reaching our goal of all students          
completing the challenge. There are 374 children who 
have completed the challenge so far, with just 11       
children left to finish.       

Congratulations to the following children who have   
completed the challenge: Disha, Aaron, Anthony, 
Nerome, Claudia, Christian, Matilda, Sabrina, Zachery, 
Ayii, Francis, Daniel, Isabella, Maya, Sophie, Sienna, 
Ruben, Ethan, Vincent, Ethan, Elouise, Mahit, Adam, 
Luke, Ariana, Anthony, Jesse, John, Malek, Kashvi,  
Jonas, Rohan, Kiara, Kruthi, Mathew, Myra, Valli,            
Iziah and Eva. 

                              We are fast approaching the end of                         
   the term. The children at our school 
   love to read and borrow many books 
   each week. Please check with your 
   child if they have any library books at 
   home that they have finished         
   reading. Help your child return the 
books to school so that other children can borrow them. 
It is important to help your child develop the routines 
that will enable them to be responsible for returning their 
library books and class readers.                                                                                

To support the children in developing their reading skills 
we send home targeted readers. These readers are        
designed to practise specific reading skills with the     
children. Sometimes these seem to be easy, and this is 
precisely what we want when practising at home. The 
children do the hard work at school in decoding and  
developing understanding. What they are practising at 
home is fluency. These books are purchased as a set 
and it is vital that we have the support of parents to    
ensure that these books are returned to school          
everyday. If your child has misplaced their reader please 
have a search to try and find it, as the books cannot be 
purchased individually. We are happy to have books 
returned whenever they are found, even if it is a year 
late! So let’s all go hunting to track down any stray 
school books.  

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=0ahUKEwiqsPn0qYfUAhXTq5QKHf6oCmMQjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Fclipartfest.com%2Fcategories%2Fview%2F89e7938ecfd5aab545e863c6e6219b78e99cff8c%2Fclipart-happy-kids-transparent.html&psig=A
mailto:olmcwenty@parra.catholic.edu.au


  

 


